
 

 Dear TC Community,  

I would like to start by recognizing and congratulating our competition 
cheer team for qualifying for the State competition. Your hard work and 
dedication have truly paid off!  

I would also like to extend my gratitude to the Tiffin Police Department 
for their partnership and commitment to our students, families, staff, and 
community. Our district is safer and better because of our relationship 
with TPD.  

Historically, TCS has not requested escorts for students returning to the 
district from competitions. TPD escorts are primarily used to send 
students off to State-level competitions, and this practice will continue, 
subject to the ability of the city to accommodate the request.  

We thank TPD for their ongoing support in all areas, including escorting 
our students. We also understand the strain that these requests can place 
on resources.  

Thank you once again for your continued support.  

Jerry  
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